
City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

Date :

	

March 20, 2007

To:

	

Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

From :

	

Councilwoman Rae Gabelich, Eighth District

Subject :

	

AGENDA ITEM: Update on Southern California Regional Airport Authority (SCRAA)

Memorandum

R-37

The Southern California Regional Airport Authority (SCRAA) held its latest
meeting to discuss the reorganization on March 8, 2007 .

I would like to provide an update to my colleagues and the public on the latest
discussions and action and how it can impact the City and the Long Beach
Airport .

Suggested Action :

Receive and file report on update of reorganization of Southern
California Regional Airport Authority (SCRAA) .




